become a great success. Ten women pledged our pro-
gram for the coming semester. With the enthusiasm of

the Brothers, our Little Sister program will remain

strong.

In closing, we would like to express our sympathies
to Brother Louis Matusiak. He was the unfortunate
victim of marriage. “Best wishes” to Lou and Sharon!

Also Phi Kappa extends the best of luck to all of the

Chapters in the coming semester.
BRUCE LINDEMANN



